MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

This Memorandum of Understanding relates to the discussion on August 23, 2018, btween Councilman Roberto C. Treviño, District 1 of the City of San Antonio, Phillip P. Bakke, Commander of The Texas Cavaliers, and W. Wendell Hall of The Texas Cavaliers. The Parties met to discuss the Alamo Plan and The Texas Cavaliers request for accommodations in the long term lease agreement between the City of San Antonio and the State of Texas regarding the management of the Alamo and surrounding area.

In general, the parties agreed that good faith efforts will be made to include the following accommodations for the Texas Cavaliers in the Alamo Plan and to incorporate those accommodations in the Master Lease Agreement:

- Allow for a grandstand or similar scating feature in the Palisades area of the grounds of the Alamo and what is referred to as the entrance to the Alamo;
- Allow for the delivery of flower arrangements from this point of entry from each official
 participant in the Battle of Flowers Parade.
- The delivery of floral arrangements in sacred memory of the heroes of the Battle of the Alamo - will be to a designated person who will deliver the arrangement to the ground in front of the Alamo Church;
- Schedule accommodations to allow the Texas Cavaliers to continue their historic and traditional Investiture of King Antonio at the Alamo on the Saturday of the first weekend of Fiesta week in San Antonio;

The intent of the Parties is to cooperate and work diligently in good faith so that these accommodations may be included in the Master Plan. The Parties acknowledge that this Memorandum of Understanding does not preempt or supersede any process or legal requirements with respect to review and approval of the Master Plan or its components.

Signed this 23 day of August, 2018.

Roberto C. Trevino

District 1

City Councilman, City of San Antonio

Phillip P. Bakke

Commander, The Texas Cavallers